
 

 

 

“We are therefore 

Christ’s Ambassadors”  

2 Corinthians 5:20 (NIV) 

 

 

“The Word became flesh 

and blood, and moved into 

the neighbourhood” 

John 1:14 (The Message) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The great thing in prayer is to feel that we are 

putting our supplications into the bosom of 

omnipotent love.”  

― Andrew Murray 

 

For we are God’s handiwork, created in Christ 

Jesus to do good works, which God prepared in 

advance for us to do. 

Ephesians 2:10 

 

When I pray for another person, I am praying for 

God to open my eyes so that I can see that person 

as God does, and then enter into the stream of love 

that God already directs toward that person.”  

― Philip Yancey 
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May none of God’s wonderful works 

Keep silence, night or morning. 

Bright stars, high mountains, 

 the depths of the seas, 

Sources of rushing rivers: 

may all these break into song as we sing to 

Father, Son and Holy Spirit. 

May all the angels in the heavens reply: Amen! 

Amen! Amen! 

Power, praise, honour, eternal glory to God, the 

only giver of grace. 

Amen! Amen! Amen! 

 
Source unknown, 3rd century (Egypt) 

 

 



Monday 

Today we remember Felixstowe Town Pastor team,  

especially for those who have served over  

the weekend. Pray for refreshment and good health as 

they return to their “day jobs”.  

 

Tuesday 

We intercede for the people of Felixstowe and Villages, 

the prosperity of the port and the region.  

 

Wednesday 

Give thanks for the Mayor, Town and District  

Councillors, Therese Coffey MP; that they are blessed 

with wisdom and knowledge to carry out their duties on 

our behalf. 

 

Thursday 

For the churches in Felixstowe. Praying for leaders, 

prayer groups, ministries and those attending seeker/ 

Alpha courses. Also for all the forthcoming Easter 

services. 

 

Friday 

Today we intercede for the Emergency Services, 

as they carry out their duties around Suffolk. Pray for 

Police, Fire Service and Ambulance Crews, the staff at 

Felixstowe Community Hospital and GP surgeries. 

 

Saturday 

Remember the Felixstowe Town Pastor Team serving the 

town tonight. Also for the other schemes in across the 

region in: Ipswich, Bury St Edmunds, Haverhill, Sudbury, 

Woodbridge, Stowmarket, Lowestoft, Newmarket and 

Dereham.  

 

 Sunday 

 Give thanks to the Lord for He is good and His love 

endures forever! 

    

    News for Prayer! 

    Great news! As you know Town Pastor  

    Central is the national body of all schemes and    

    at present another town, Leiston, is in the  

    start-up phase. Please pray for Leiston trustees,  

    management team, the town and 

    its people. 

 

   Thank Jesus for the Town Pastor initiative as it 

   will celebrate its 10
th

 anniversary this year. Pray 

   those involved in the preparations 

   and planning of this event which will take place 

   on Saturday 18
th

 June at BT Adastral Park. 

 

   FTP has a new chair of trustees who is Neil  

   Winton. Please pray for Neil, Libby and family 

   as he takes on this new role. 

 

   Stan Rogers has recently become a  

   team leader, give thanks for Stan and his wife,  

   Rachel (base team) as he takes on this role. 

    

   New Town Pastors: 

   Katherine Ramsey, Robin Goodchild and Kim  

   Balshaw, Felixstowe Pastors. Also Peter 

   and Jan Watson from Stowmarket TPs – Peter  

   (pastor)/Jan (prayer team) have been training  

   alongside FTP team. 

 

   It is possible to move men, through God, by prayer 

   alone – Hudson Taylor        

 

   Pray for preparations of Latitude Festival this year      

   14
th

-17
th

 July at Henham Park, Blythburgh. Jan, is  

   also taking on the additional role of Latitude  

   Coordinator. We have also been asked to help at  

   Felixstowe Carnival again this year. Please pray for  

   these incredible opportunities to share the love 

   of Jesus and serve those he calls us to. 

 

   We continue to remember those who have been  

   unwell. That the Lord’s hand would be upon them  

   and they would know His presence and power. 

 

   On 9th March Janet Tyler’s son, Graham, will be  

   undergoing an “awake craniotomy” in London.  

   Please pray for a successful operation; the skills of 

   of the consultant and theatre staff. Remember 

   too his dear family, especially Janet and Roy. 

 

   Grateful thanks to those who have carried Liz  

   Livey’s sister-in-law, Morag, in prayer  

   through some nights/days. Sadly, Morag has  

   months to live. Please pray Jesus in it all. 

 

  Please pray for our Base Team who are amazing. 

  They could be doing with a few more people to   join 

  them. It may be someone in your church. Do ask, they 

  may have been waiting for your invite! Prayer isn’t    

  continually happening, though we do pray, but  

  we also share fellowship, food and friendship.  

 


